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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

World Book Day 

We thoroughly enjoyed World Book Day listening to a range of stories from the Staff throughout 

the day. We enjoyed seeing the children in some super costumes.   A big thank you to Fiona and 

Isla from Whitby Bookshop for coming along and running our Book Fair. 

 

Red Nose Day 

We have had a busy day today, thank you to the Y6 boys for organising events for Comic Relief 

this year.  Congratulations to the winners of our competitions, Madeleine who won Guess the 

name of the Teddy and our two winners for the Best Red Nose Day Outfit, James in the Infants 

and Sam in the Juniors. We have raised in excess of £100. 

 

Lent Project 

Reverend Paul has given a Lent challenge to the children of collecting 40 tins of soup for 40 days 

of Lent.  The soup will then be donated to our local Food Bank.  If you would like to take part in 

this challenge, we would be delighted if you would send in a tin of soup to school before we break 

up for Easter. Thank you. 

 

Peat Rigg Parent’s Evening for Year 5/6  

There will be an information evening at Egton School on Monday 18th  March at 6.00pm.  Parents 

will be joining us from St Hedda’s, Castleton, Danby and Glaisdale School.  The evening will be a 

short talk and presentation by Ian Thorpe, Director of Peat Rigg Centre.  We hope that you can 

join us. 

 

Mothering Sunday Service 

Don’t forget our ‘Mothering Sunday on a Monday’ service will be held on Monday 1st  April at 

2.30pm at St Hilda’s Church.   

 

Birthday celebrations 

I’m sure that you will join with us in wishing Mr Drew a very Happy 21st Birthday this weekend! 

It seems only yesterday that he joined Egton School as a Reception!  Now I’m feeling old! 
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Clubs 

We will be starting our after school clubs after Easter.  If anyone would like to offer to run or 

support a club we would be delighted to hear from you.  Please get in touch. 

 

Forest Schools 

The Junior Class will be taking part in Forest Schools this coming Thursday, 21st March. 

 

 

Activities and events that we have taken part in: 

 

 Y6 attended the Parish Pancake and Soup Lunch at Egton Village Hall 

 Well done to the team who attended the Straws Cup Football Tournament.  

 Well done to the Y3/4 Hockey Team who came first! 

 KS2 attended an event with the author of Murderous Maths as part of Maths Month 

 Visit to The Stables for the Infants and Y3/4 

 Y5/6 visit to York Minster 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Swimming Dates    Thursdays 28th March & 11th April 

Peat Rigg Meeting – Yr 5&6  Monday 18th March at 6.00pm 

FOES Meeting    Tuesday 26th March 3.30pm in school 

‘Mothering Sunday on a    Monday 1st April 2.30pm to St Hilda’s Church 

Monday’ Service     

Parent Consultations   Monday 1st April and Tuesday 2nd April 

Easter Service    Friday 12th April 2.00pm in St Hilda’s Church 

Break Up Easter Holiday   Friday 12th April at 3.15pm 

Children Return to School  Tuesday 30th April at 9.00am 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Liz Orland  

Headteacher 


